
“While I was growing up, Branch Brook Park was our resort. It was where  
we spent our weekends and vacations, played sports and had family  
parties. That’s why Branch Brook, filled with memories, is a special place  
for me. The park has similar meaning for our residents, especially our  
children. We invite you to create your favorite cherry blossom tree in  
Branch Brook Park.”

						      Joseph N. DiVincenzo, Jr.

Joseph N. DiVincenzo, Jr., Essex County Executive
And the Board of County Commissioners

Invite You To Tell Us

ENTRY FORM:

Student Name (Please Print):									         Grade Level

School:                                                                                                    City:

Name of Teacher (Please Print):

Name of Parent or Guardian:

Signature of Parent or Guardian:

Student Home Phone Number:

Email Address::

 I hereby authorize the County of Essex to show and 
display the submitted poster in future promotional 
materials.

 This student is available to present their poster at 
Bloomfest in Essex County Branch Brook Park, Newark 
on Sunday, April 14, 2024. 

Putting Essex County First

““My Beautiful  My Beautiful  
Cherry Blossom TreeCherry Blossom Tree””

A 4th Grade Poster Contest
DEADLINE FOR SUBMISSIONS 

Tuesday, April 9, 2024
Deliver to Kip’s Castle, Attention: Lisa Payne

22 Crestmont Road • Verona, NJ 07044

For Information contact: lpayne@parks.essexcountynj.org
Phone: 973.433-7469


